



BUICK HERITAGE ALLIANCE ANNOUNCES 2013 SILENT AUCTION!



Best Auction Yet!

Building on the success of its first Silent Auction at the Buick Club of America's 2012 National Meet, the **Buick Heritage Alliance is already** preparing for its 2nd Annual Silent Auction, to be held on Saturday, July 20, 2013 at the Buick Club of **America's National Meet in South** Bend, Indiana.

Donations of Buick-related sales literature, service and parts manuals, vehicle accessories, and other Buick memorabilia are welcome. Donations of hard-to-find Buick parts, tool kits, period travel gear, and entertainment opportunities or use of vacation homes, are also welcome.

Donations are tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. All donations will benefit the Buick Heritage Alliance and its continuing efforts to preserve Buick's legacy, history and heritage.

Please send donations directly to: Buick Heritage Alliance 420 Trenton Court Zionsville, IN 46077

All donated items should be received no later than June 20, 2013. If you have any questions about donations or how to make arrangements for hard-to-ship items, please contact Joel Gauthier at 317-873-1394.

